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Coronavirus – update  

April 10, 2020 

 
       Event  

Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) is an infectious disease caused by a newly 
discovered coronavirus. The World Health Organisation (WHO) has declared the 
spread of the Covid-19 disease caused by the coronavirus outbreak as a pandemic. 
 
Nexperia Response  
 
Nexperia facilities  
Production in the Nexperia Back-end facility in Guangdong province (China) and as 
well as our Frontends in Europe continue to run. Although the loading in our 
Manchester facility is reduced, it continues to serve the current customer demand. 
The government of Malaysia announced today to extend the lockdown with 
two weeks, until end April 28. The government in the Philippines announced 
earlier this week to extend the lockdown of the main island until end of 
April. Since Nexperia has planned for all eventualities, we can respond 
quickly and both our facilities in Cabuyao (Philippines) and Seremban 
(Malaysia) continue to run a ‘skeleton crew’ operation in accordance with 
the official government approval. 
 
With a ‘skeleton crew’, Nexperia can continue producing and shipping while following 
the local government regulations. Within this restricted set up, we have been able to 
secure an increased manufacturing capacity for the extended ‘skeleton crew’ period in 
our facility in Cabuyao (Philippines). However, it could still result in a limited 
production capacity for parts of our product portfolio, where the company selects to 
produce those products to keep inventories on a healthy level.  
 
The full restart of the facility in Seremban is now planned for April 29, and Cabuyao 
May 2, depending on government updates.  
 
Local response teams are in place. We are strictly following the global WHO COVID-
19 advice. As well as the recommendations of local government and health 
authorities. The recent announcement from the government in Thailand has no 
impact on the operations in Bangkok and business continues to run as normal. 
 
The required adaptions of the orderbook for our Seremban and Cabuyao portfolio is 
being executed and Customer Service team will share supply impacts with our 
customers. 

 
External Suppliers  
Nexperia’s key suppliers continue to fully support Nexperia for both manufacturing 
material deliveries and end-customer production.  
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General 
Revised demand signals from our customers are being processed and we encourage 
customers to update their demand signal to us on short notice to enable proper 
planning and priorities. 

 
 
This is an extraordinary situation mandated by government regulations. Nexperia will 
do its utmost for a continuous supply of goods, but we will not accept any liability for 
any shortages in delivery or other consequences caused by this force majeure 
situation. 
 
Contacts  
Any follow-up information will be shared, based on any significant changes in the 
situation. 

 


